BOARD REPORT
TECHNOLOGY

December 2024

| am continuing to update our hardware and firmware for our wireless network.
We did MAP testing on Dec 2nd with the Junior and Senior High and everything went smoothly.

New computer updates to the Business classroom are in progress. Also, equipment inventory is being
taken for items purchased with the OKAW grant.

We have been working on the budget for replacing chrome books.

We will be testing microphones because we have the Drama Club Play this month.

Replacement of the technology in the electrical class, as well as the other CTE classes, is being updated.
| have prepared the TV’s and projector in the Cafeteria for FAFSA night for parents.

The District Staff has been getting a lot of Phishing emails, so we are working on training the staff on
how to deal with them and how to look out for them.

| have been pushing out Phishing emails for training.
Additional cameras are being added.
We are working on getting grants for some new 3D printers.

| attended the E-Rate workshop this month. We will get funding to cover 80 percent of our network
costs.

| have been going through all the classrooms to make sure everything is working properly and making
updates where | am able to.

Day to day problems are being handled as they pop up.

| welcome any questions or comments from you. | can be reached at school at x2142, on the cell at 618-
301-0487, or by email at laldridge@dupo196.org



